
Fairtrade Policy  Dobcroft Infant School  1.3.20 

At Dobcroft Infant School we are committed to supporting fair-trade wherever possible. 

We want our world to become a better, fairer place and we believe everyone has the right to health care and 

education. 

Therefore we will do our best to: 

 Support fair-trade through our Eco Team  Fair-trade group. 

 Ensure fair-trade is part of our School Development Plan. 

 Use fair-trade products whenever possible: 

o In the staffroom. 

o At PTA events. 

o At staff meetings. 

o In cookery activities. 

o In the dining hall. 

o Bake Off Competitions 

o After School Club activities  

 When we replace PE equipment we will explore fair-trade products. 

 Ensure fair-trade products are available for all school events (e.g. Summer fair) 

 Request our  FODS ( Friends of Dobcroft School)  to help us promote fair-trade in and out of school. 

 Write letters to local businesses  to ask them to consider fair-trade products. 

 Ensure learning about fair-trade happens in our lessons/activities. 

 Promote fair-trade in school and our local community, especially during fair-trade fortnight. 

 Develop links with local business eg Tesco Community Champion 

 Ensure we continue to hold regular Fairtrade Assemblies and invite guest speaker to share their 

Fairtrade expertise. 

 

Signed:       CRowland           Cathy Rowland (Head teacher) 

                                                  

 


